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(412) 456-6000

435 Seem Avenue

%%"'S"'' January 29, 1980

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attention: A. Schwencer, Chief

Operating Reactors Branch No. 1
Division of Operating Reactors

Washington, D. C. 20555

Re fe rence : Beaver Valley Power Station, Unit No. 1
Docket No. 50-334
Delayed Submittal of Revised In-Service Testing Program

Gentlemen:

A meeting was conducted at Beaver Valley on December 12, 13 and 14,
1979, for the purpose of reviewing the previously submitted In-Service
Test Program as it relates to ASME Code Section X1 requirements. As a
result of that meeting, Duquesne Light agreed to submit a revised IST
Program, incorporating comments from the meeting, by January 30, 1980.

Due to unforeseen personnel requirements necessary to support the
current refueling and extensive plant modifications outage, the revised
program will not be available on January 30, 1980. It is requested that
the submittal date be extended 45 days until March 14, 1980, at which
time, the revised IST Program will be completed.

Very truly yours,

ova.

C. N. Dunn
Vice President, Operations
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